
NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR 
WATER SYSTEM SCADA INTEGRATOR SERVICES 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Park City Municipal Corporation (City or PCMC) is soliciting written 
Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified firms (“Proposers”) for the purpose of 
providing SCADA integration services to the City for the existing water system Supervisory 
Control and Data Acquisition (SCADA) and Telemetry system.  The services are anticipated to 
be on an “On-Call and Emergency 24-hour” basis involving system related updates, 
modifications, troubleshooting, programming, integration, software and hardware acquisition, 
installation, testing, and start-up. 

The proposal requirements, key elements of the project, and the anticipated project scope are 
described in the RFQ package. 
 
PROPOSALS DUE:  No later than 4:00 p.m. local time, September 26, 2018, at the Park City 
Public Works Offices, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT NAME:  WATER SCADA INTEGRATION SERVICES  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE:  September 5, 2018, by 
request via email to chad.busch@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works Office, 1053 
Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER:  Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah  84060 

CONTACT: Chad Busch, Water Treatment Superintendent 
E-mail: chad.busch@parkcity.org 

 
 
Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City 
shall have the right to waive any informality or technicality in proposals received when in 
the best interest of the City. 
 


